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Mindful         Self-Motivated          Brave         Gritty  

 

  Principal News 
Ms Nicole Hutton 

 Farewell Year 6 

We would like to wish our 
Year 6 cohort all the best 
for High School next year! 
WE have enjoyed having 
you here at Red Range 
Public school and know 
that you are all going to 

flourish. 
Best of luck from all of us! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  
  

      
       

  

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

Welcome to the last official newsletter for 2022! 
 
Yesterday we held our annual Presentation Day. 
Congratulations to all the students on their efforts and 
achievements in 2022. This year has been an incredibly 
busy year but our students, staff and families have all 
done an amazing job.  
 
Next week our students will be participating in 
swimming sessions for the week. The bus will be 
leaving the school at 9am sharp each morning. Please 
ensure that all children are at school by at least 8:50am 
so that rolls are marked, and students are ready to 
catch the bus. In the event of wet weather, a decision 
will be made by the school and posted on our Facebook 
page if swimming is cancelled for that day.  
 
The end of year student reports will be sent home 
today. If you would like to discuss your child’s report 
with their classroom teacher, please contact the school 
to organize a mutually convenient time for this to take 
place.  
 
Thank you to those parents that have utilised the text 
message service to provide explanations to the school 
regarding student absences. Next year our school will 
be moving to using Compass. As we get the system up 
and running, we hope that the use of the Compass App 
will enhance our communication for the future. More 
information about this will be sent to parents next year.  
 
Congratulations to the Peck family who are the winners 
of this term $50 Woolworths Voucher for outstanding 
attendance.  
 
The last day for students to attend school this term is 
next Friday 16th December. We look forward to holding 
our Pool Party on this day and enjoying some delicious 
pizza for lunch. 
 
The first day back at school for students in 2023 is 
Tuesday 31st January! 
 
Enjoy the Christmas/New Year break!!! 
 
 
 

P & C NEWS 
 

The Winner of the 
Thermomix Raffle 

is………….. 
Ms Jones! 

 
Congratulations to 
and thank you to 

everyone that 
supported our raffle!  

 
 

Emma – 16th December 
Madison – 26th December 

Chase – 31st December 
Jaxson – 25th January 

Mrs Lynn – 26th January 
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Rotary Youth Citizenship Awards 

Congratulations to Abbey and Emma on their 
achievements this year! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Red Range Public School Calendar 2022 – TERM 4 

Week 

 
Monday 

  

 

 
Tuesday 

 
Wednesday 

 
Thursday Friday 

 

10 12th December 
Swim School 

 

13th December 
 Swim School 

 
 

14th December 
 Swim School 

 
GIHS Transition 

 

15th December 
 Swimming Carnival 

 

16th December 
Pool fun day! 

 

11 19th December 
Staff Development 

Day 
NO STUDENTS 

20th December 
Staff Development 

Day  
NO STUDENTS 

 

Christmas School Holidays 
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